Government employees residing in Kwai
Chung Estate and Kwai Fuk Court can
perform duties according to special
work arrangements

As the epidemic situation in Kwai Chung Estate has become stable, the
Government informed all bureaux and departments today (February 4) that
starting from February 7, government employees residing in Kwai Chung Estate
and Kwai Fuk Court can return to their offices in accordance with
departmental instructions having regard to the prevailing special work
arrangements.

A government spokesman expressed gratitude to residents of the estates
for their full co-operation which enabled the smooth implementation of the
anti-epidemic work.
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